
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the Lovable Ladybugs class family! I am Miss Lauren 
and I’m excited to begin this year with you and your child. This very 
important year promises to be one filled with discovery and joy as 
your child works and plays in an environment that is warm, safe and 
challenging.

During the school year your child will be learning letter recognition, 
phonics, numbers 0 through 20, beginning math skills and will be 
learning to write both their first and last names. Starting in January I 
will begin to introduce sight words which will prepare each child for 
Kindergarten. These skills will be introduced by using fun, hands-on 
activities in the classroom and will be reinforced at home through 
weekly homework activities.

Monthly newsletters will be sent home to keep you informed of 
classroom information and upcoming events.

Please review the classroom supply list and have all items with you 
when you come to our orientation on August 31st. Be sure that all 
specified supplies are labeled with your child’s first and last name.

I am looking forward to our working together to make this a 
successful school year! Please feel free to contact me at school 
should you have any questions and/or concerns regarding your 
child‘s Pre-K experience.

Sincerely,

Miss Lauren
School: 631-864-4064
Email: MissLauren1018@gmail.com



Dear Students,

Welcome to the Lovable Ladybugs class family! I 
am Miss Lauren and I’m excited to be your teacher 
this year. Miss Randi will be in the classroom with 
us to help with all our fun classroom activities. 

Get ready for some fun this year. We just love 
getting messy in this class! We will be doing lots of 
fun projects, science experiments and cooking up 
some fun snacks. We will also be playing games, 
singing songs and dressing up for different holidays 
and celebrations. We even have some cool people 
coming to visit us and fun field trips to take!

You are going to make some great friends this year 
and I have so many fun things planned for us to do 
together. I can’t wait to meet you and show you 
around the classroom. 

See you soon!

Miss Lauren



Lovable Ladybugs Supply List

PLEASE LABEL WITH CHILD’S FIRST & LAST NAME:

✓Backpack large enough to hold child’s belongings (no mini-backpacks)

✓ Plastic two-pocket folder

✓ 24 pack of Crayola crayons

✓ 1 pack of Crayola Broad Line markers

✓ 1 bottle of Elmer’s glue

✓ 1 pair of blunt tip scissors (Fiskars scissors are recommended)

✓ Smock (or an old t-shirt large enough to cover child’s clothing)

✓Complete change of clothes (including underwear and socks)

NO NEED TO LABEL (items used for whole class):

✓16 large glue sticks (Elmer’s disappearing purple glue sticks are a favorite)

✓ 4-pack of 5oz. Play-Doh

✓ 4 containers of baby wipes (unscented is preferred)

✓ 2 boxes of tissues

✓4 pack of Low Odor Dry Erase Markers (Expo or Crayola are favorites)

✓ $20.00 to cover additional classroom supplies such as notebooks, 

yearbook binders and group materials (in an envelope with child’s first and last name)


